
President/Data Manager disruption of service

The President/Data Manager is in the process of moving from Omaha, NE to 
Tallahassee, FL. 

The move had been planned to be done is a slow and organized manner. However, it is 
not turning out that way. The physical move will take place from May 24th through May 
28th. However, because of the Memorial Day weekend it is possible that phone, internet 
service and other communications will be delayed longer.

Continue to use the Omaha, NE mailing address for all 10-10 related business, all mail 
will be forwarded.


